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As the President of the International Interior Design Association's Northern Pacific 

Chapter, which represents nearly 500 members across Alaska, Washington & Idaho 

many of whom do work in Oregon and with Oregon organizations. I'm writing in 

support of HB2141. And am urging you to vote YES to move the amended bill (-1) 

forward, a version that directly addresses AIA Oregon's concerns.  

 

Support HB2141 recognizing the Interior Design profession for the good of all interior 

designers across the Pacific Northwest!  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


